

ASIS-Boston: Upcoming Events

October 02, 2007 - Owners Developers & Managers

I hope you enjoyed your summer and I would like to welcome you back to ASIS-Boston. It was great seeing most of you at ASIS International Conference in Las Vegas. I hope you were able to attend the many educational sessions offered as well as the fun activities.

The Boston chapter is wrapping up its final programs for 2007 but not before we host our Annual October CPP Review Program. CPP chairman Bob Michalski will be hosting the Review Program for the 25th year. Bob has decided to retire as CPP chairman and on behalf of everyone at ASIS-Boston we would like to thank him for all his hard work and dedication to the Boston chapter and the CPP Review Program.

Please mark your calendar for the following upcoming events:

*October CPP Review: Please visit website for information and registration.

*October 18th Meeting: Networking/Awards Night at Casa di Fior in Wilmington, Mass.

- *Manning Scholarship Awards
- *Sheldon E. Goodman Award
- *2008 Officer Nominations
- *November 15th Lunch Meeting: State Street Corp-One Lincoln St. Boston
- *Speaker- Det. Lt. John McLean, N.E.M.L.E.C Computer Crime Unit

I would really like to thank the over 20 members of our Boston Chapter Executive Team for all their hard work and dedication. It is through their combined volunteer efforts that our Chapter continues to have fresh ideas, strong programs and growth.

Eleonora Tumbiolo is chapter chairperson of the Boston chapter of ASIS International and district manager for AlliedBarton Security Services.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540